
 

For Immediate Release 

BELLINGHAM, MA - DDR Motorsports had a competitive start to the season at the New Hampshire 
Motor Speedway on April 15th, finishing 17th in the season opener. Despite a slight engine skip 
hampering performance, the car ran strong in the first half of the race and even managed to climb as 
high as 8th place. 

Unfortunately, the team lost the draft, and the motor worsened, prompting the decision to park the car 
and investigate the causes of the skip and ill handling. Despite the setback, DDR Motorsports remains 
optimistic and determined to make a strong comeback in the upcoming races. 

"We had a good run in the first half of the race, but unfortunately, we lost the draft after a scuffle with 
another car in turn three, and we started to experience some issues with the car," said Doug Robbie, co-
owner of DDR Motorsports. "We decided it was best to park the car and investigate the issue. "We're 
disappointed with the result, but we know that we have a competitive car and a talented team. We'll dig 
into the cause of the skip and work hard to make sure we're ready for the next race at Monadnock 
Speedway." 

"We're looking forward to getting back on the track at Monadnock Speedway," said Derek Robbie. "Our 
team has been working hard to ensure the car is running at its best, and we're confident that we'll have 
a strong showing." 

DDR Motorsports would like to thank their sponsors NHOU Protective Coatings, Miranda Contracting, 
and Shibles Family Mattress, for their continued support. The team is now gearing up for their next race 
on May 6th at Monadnock Speedway in the Dave Wheler-owned number 44 Pro4 Modified. 

DDR Motorsports is committed to putting on a great show for its fans and sponsors, and they look 
forward to the rest of the racing season. For more information about DDR Motorsports, please visit their 
website at www.ddr-motorsports.com or email doug@ddr-motorsports.com 
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